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Sarnia P.0. Box 30012

!",._,; Hockey 260 Indian Road
Association Sarnia, Ontario N7S 0A7

Date

Ontario Provincial Police

Dear Sir or Madam,

As part of our non-profit, minor sports association (Sarnia Hockey Association), it is necessary to
screen volunteers through a police clearance program, as offered by the local Sarnia Police. However,
because of the proximity of other municipalities to our city, it is necessary to screen volunteers who do not
reside in the city of Sarnia.

Therefore, we must follow a police clearance program through the Ontario Provincial Police
services to cover these non-residents. This letter is to inform you that the person listed is a volunteer for
the Sarnia Hockey Association, who will be volunteering for activities in hockey programs for children age
4 to 18 tears. Please conduct a Vulnerable Persons Screening Check with a PSOD for the applicant
identified below:

Applicant Name Applicant Signature

Attached is the information sheet required by your department and a photocopy of the applicant’s driver’s
license. Be advised that the undersigned is the only member of Sarnia Hockey who is privileged to the
information given by your department by completing the police clearance. The completed form is kept on
file by the undersigned who has been cleared to accept information by your service. All information is kept
confidential, unless there is some information in the record that needs to be discussed by the undersigned
with the applicant.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.
Yours truly, %
st
R. Wayne Scarrow

(Past Chairman Sarnia Hockey Association)
(wscarrow 1 @cogeco.ca)
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